From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 01 October 2014 14:57
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 14/01040/LB

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 2:56 PM on 01 Oct 2014 from rose.todd@cherwell-dc.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	14/01040/LB

	Address:
	The Red Lion Main Street Wendlebury Bicester OX25 2PW 

	Proposal:
	Detached building to provide hotel accommodation 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information


	Comments Details

	Comments:
	In the light of the extensive discussion on site with both the owner and agent I recommend this application is withdrawn and a revised scheme submitted as a new application. There are a number of issues with the current scheme. These include: 1. Impact on the setting of the listed building 2. The design of the building which is more akin to a stable block for a small manor 3. The proposed height and mass of the building I am not necessarily opposed to the building of an accommodation block but this new building will need to relate to the existing building. A more 'rural' look to the proposed building and a more modest scale I feel would better benefit the listed building.


